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Santiago, September 12, 2024 - We deeply regret the passing of three electrodependent 
individuals in the context of the extraordinary and unpredictable weather event that struck the 
Metropolitan Region this past August 1st and 2nd. Enel Distribución Chile S.A. has been in contact 
with each of the families, to whom we once again express our condolences and sympathy.  

Enel Distribución has not only promptly provided all the relevant information to the SEC but 
continues to update the Superintendency on the consequences of such a dramatic and unusual 
weather phenomenon. 

 


